
October 26, 2020

Do you think AAUW is…

     --too political?
     --not political enough?
 
Register for this Zoom webinar to hear
from AAUW California's Public Policy
Committee co-chairs on:
 
Why Public Policy Matters
Wednesday, October 28 at 7pm

Click to Register

Can you spare two minutes to make a difference?

Become a “Two-Minute Activist”
One minute to read about the latest issue in
Congress, and one minute to personalize a
message and email it to your member of
Congress. 
 
Three ways to sign up for Action Alerts:

email your name, email address and
zipcode to advocacy@aauw.org
 text “AAUW” to 21333 
sign up on website

Let your Voice be Heard!

AAUW California’s 2021-2023 Public
Policy Priorities are based on the mission
and members’ input. Have you weighed
in yet? The deadline to complete the
survey has been extended to November
1. In case you  missed it earlier, here it is
again!

Take the Survey

Visit our
website

 ​

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_c6PCBYMcT_Kd9i8u9_KzoA
mailto:advocacy@aauw.org
https://www.aauw.org/act/two-minute-activist/?fbclid=IwAR0YytplM6cgtLQYHncQ2kD-NIp7S6WwJoiV9zdzj5RP6nqN2BMeW6pbszE
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W6T9ZXZ
https://lagunabeach-ca.aauw.net
https://www.facebook.com/aauwlagunabeach/

